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Item  (5) C.F. 21-1320 - FISCAL YEAR FISCAL 2021 URBAN AREAS 

SECURITY INITIATIVE GRANT AWARD ACCEPTANCE 
 
 
Technical corrections are requested within the following sectional narratives:  
 

SUMMARY 
 
Page 4 - Second paragraph  
 
‘Because the performance period of the FY 2021 UASI grant commenced 
on September 1, 2021, certain grant-approved activities that will be 
reimbursed by grant funds have already occurred; therefore, the 
recommendations to accept the grant, adopt the FY 2021 UASI budget, and 
enter into certain contracts would include retroactive approval of grant-
funded activities that occurred within the grant performance period, but prior 
to the Council adoption of the recommendations set forth in this report.’ 
 
Page 6 - Partner Jurisdiction Allocations and Contracting Authority  
 
‘The Mayor’s Office requests authority to execute subrecipient agreements 
with the cities of Alhambra, Beverly Hills, Burbank, Culver City, El 
Segundo, Glendale, Hawthorne, Inglewood, Long Beach, Monterey Park, 
Pasadena, Santa Monica, South Pasadena, and Torrance, and the County 
of Los Angeles. Partner Jurisdictions will receive a total of $32,048,552 in 
FY 2021 UASI funding. Attachment 7 to the Mayor’s transmittal dated March 
8, 2022 provides a draft of the subrecipient agreement. The remaining 
$2,000,000 in FY 2021 UASI funds is allocated to the Joint Powers Authority 
for the LA/LB Region.’ 
 
 

 
 


